
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 178 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Budget and Taxation Committee, I am here to introduce and voice 

my support for Senate Bill 178 – Anne Arundel County - Property Tax Credit - Habitat for 

Humanity of the Chesapeake, Incorporated. 

 

Senate Bill 178 would alter the name of Arundel Habitat for Humanity, Incorporated, to be 

Habitat for Humanity of the Chesapeake, Incorporated, for purposes of a property tax credit and 

would authorize the tax credit for any real property owned by the entity. 

 


